ADOPTED


UPTON BISHOP PARISH COUNCIL

Minutes of the meeting held on Monday 7th January
In The Millennium Hall, Upton Bishop at 7.30pm

Present:
Cllr Patrick Bailey

Cllr Keith Cornwall

Cllr Chloe Rusby

Cllr Mike Tyers
Cllr Diana Forester

Cllr Tony Chudziak

Cllr Fiona Manns

Cllr Barry Durkin was also in attendance
Nine parishioners were in attendance
Minutes taken by: Sarah Lawrence
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	Open Discussion for Local Residents to Raise Local Issues
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13.1
	Two Parishioners were in attendance to discuss the planning application P184493.  Drainage in that area was a major concerns
One Parishioner was in attendance regarding the Chimes magazine and some information missing.  It was agreed that the Clerk would contact Deb Long
Some parishioners were in to discuss the defibrillator and speeding results in the village.  It was agreed the defibrillator survey would be assessed and discussed at the next meeting.  The speeding results were also discussed and the readings did mot indicate dramatic results.  Cllr Barry Durkin confirmed that the authorities would not see 85 percentile as an issue, and suggested the Clerk contact Balfour Beatty for their suggestions
The other parishioners were in to discuss NDP survey results and to chase an answer as to why the grass had not been cut at Powell Croft throughout the year, and why a family had been housed in the bungalows there.  Pomona Grove lighting was also discussed and the Clerk was requested to contact Cllr Barry Durkin for his input on the matter
 Accept Apologies for Absence
Cllr Robert Wallbridge sent his apologies
Declarations of Interest

None

Minutes of the Meeting Held on Monday 3rd December2018

Clerk was requested to make an amendment
Councillor Barry Durkin’s Report
No report
Items Not on the Agenda

NDP – it was agreed for the update on the NDP to be discussed at the closed meeting

Lengthsmans Scheme

The Clerk was requested to ask the Lengthsman to look at the ditches at Felhampton, by the bus shelter and on the way to the golf course

Highways

Cllr Tony Chudziak confirmed that pot holes were still being reported regularly

Defibrillator
The Clerk was given the survey results to send through to all councillors, and it was agreed that the results would be discussed at the next meeting

Financial Matters

The following payments were approved: -
Lengthsmans invoice for December - £220.00

Clerks expenses for December - £15.42 & (3 months UK2 Net £25.02)

Planning

P184411 Lower Tedgewood Barn, HR9 7UR:- Proposed alteration to existing garage – No objections

P184493 Barn at Upton Crews, Upton Bishop:- Change of use and conversion of an existing stone barn to residential dwelling – No objections provided highways check the road and sort the drainage issue

Items for Consideration at the next Meeting

Defibrillator
Date of the Next Meeting

Monday 4th February

Meeting Closed at 8.35pm
	Clerk

Clerk

Clerk

Clerk

Clerk

Clerk



	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


